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Starting July 7, Provider Inquiry will use one mailing address 
for Blue Cross Commercial routine inquiries 
Starting July 7, 2025, Provider Inquiry will use one mailing address for all Blue Cross 
commercial routine inquiries that cannot be handled by phone for providers in Michigan 
and outside of Michigan. To ensure your inquiry is handled as efficiently as possible, 
please submit all routine inquiries to the following address: 

Provider Inquiry 
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan 
P.O. Box 2227 
Detroit, MI.  48231-2227 
 

 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous 
week's provider alerts. 

 

https://www.bcbsm.com/providers/newsletters/subscribe/
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